
Printed on: 24/11/2021 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/11/2021  10:43:182021/4592/P SUPPRT Kathryn Moyle I would like to express my strong support for this application. I think it¿s important that young families are able 

to expand their homes when they need to in order to stay in the area. The extension is well designed and 

non-intrusive. It doesn¿t negatively impact us or our home in any way, in fact as it is stylish and modern it 

adds to the aesthetic of the Mews and increases the value of all our homes.  The loft extension enabled the 

family to stay in the area and work from home during the pandemic, bringing money into the local economy 

and adding greatly to the sense of community in the Mews and wider neighbourhood . Any remedial work 

would be highly disruptive to the whole Mews; speaking as a mum of a newborn baby it is massively 

preferable that the extension is approved and left as is.  The family at no. 73 are ideal neighbours; courteous 

and considerate, and rejecting their application and forcing remedial work would be a huge and unfair 

imposition on them and the whole Mews community.

19/11/2021  11:18:562021/4592/P SUPPRT William Moyle To whom it may concern,

I am writing in strong support of this planning application. Our property is one of those closest to 73 Minster 

Road and the loft has no negative impacts on us, our property, or our property value (visually or when it was 

constructed). If anything, knowing that it would be possible to extend our loft space would add value to our 

home.

The loft has allowed our neighbours to remain living in our community during the pandemic while working from 

home. Without it, they wouldn't have had the space for their family to stay where they are. It would have been 

a great loss to our area if the family had had to move out. They are extremely friendly and active members of 

our community - the best kind of neighbours we could have hoped for.

The rear dormer & front rooflights have been well-designed and constructed and are in keeping with the other 

properties in our Mews. Any potential remedial work would be hugely disruptive - for no appreciable gain as far 

as I can tell. We would likely loose access to our shared driveway (with skips & scaffolding). The loss of 

access and the noise disruption would be extremely challenging as we have an 8 week old baby (which means 

a heavy buggy and lots of kit!)

Please reach out if I can clarify any part of this letter of support.

Kind regards,

William Moyle
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